
U.S. Department of Energy

Replacement of 217-H Vault Doors

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

The 217-H Vault Doors have outlived their useful service life and have become very difficult for personnel to open. Their hinges require frequent
maintenance and have become too difficult to maintain in an acceptable working order. This Tritium facility modification project is being initiated to
procure and install a new vault door as a replacement for the current door set in order provide a safer, more efficient, and maintainable entry point
for the 217 Vault.

B1.3 - Routine maintenance

11/29/2021

Submit by E-mail

NNSA-H-2021-0028, Rev. 0


		2021-12-01T09:06:27-0500
	Gregory L. Williamson




